
PARTIAL OPENING OF BEACH TO 
COCKLING 

 

1. The North Western Inshore Fisheries and Conservation Authority District has 
lifted the closure to cockling under Byelaw 13A ON THE EASTERN PART OF 
PILLING COCKLE BED from a line drawn due north from the position on the top 
of the embankment, illustrated below, and given as: 

53° 56.562' N 2° 56.048' W 

2. This area is open to cockle gathering from 12:00 (midday) on 21st January to 
30th April 2019. 

3. It is an offence for any person to remove cockles from any other part of this 

cockle bed or any other shore within the NWIFCA District. 

4. If you have any queries about this closure, please contact our Carnforth office. 

21st January 2019 
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